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To whom it may concern, 

Closing the proposed area of all ohv use is going too far. i come to nevada many times a year for racing and other ohv uses with
my family. this has been the case for many years. it seems like every year more and more land is closed off with no new areas
opening up, its people like myself and others in off road motorsports that actually care about the land, and volenteer every chance
we get to help clean up...so build your solar field, but how about you put it on one of the other spots of ohv public land you have
taken from us.


